
Events 

Sunday 24
th

 May   

We Will Remember Them Exhibi�on  

Open Days   Time - 1.00 to 4.00  
Come and do some Research 

12
th 

April -  FAMILY HISTORY RESEARCH AFTERNOON 

10
th

 May  - Open Day 
 

9 Sixth Street (Corner First and Sixth Street), Dublin 

With all the research the DHG have been doing 

lately we have been amazed of the amount of 

informa#on that is out there. So here are some 

websites to have a look at.  Also look at the links 

on these websites to take you to further 

informa#on: 

h(p://www.awm.gov.au/people/roll-search/ 

h(ps://www.aif.adfa.edu.au/search 

h(p://discoveringanzacs.naa.gov.au/ 

h(p://www.cwgc.org/ 

h(p://guides.slsa.sa.gov.au/ 

There are also a few that would like you to add 

your family's soldiers informa#on and stories to: 

h(p://www.rslvirtualwarmemorial.org.au/ 

h(p://www.don.orge(hediggers.com.au/ 

h(p://www.ww1anzac.com/ 

PO Box 60  Dublin  SA  5501   Email: info@dublinhistorygroup.com.au     

www.dublinhistorygroup.com.au    www.facebook.com.au/dublinhistorygroup 

Workshop and Talks in 2015 

As you can see by the flyer on this page the first of our workshops of the year has been arranged. The 

ANDFHG are coming  in April for a Research A4ernoon.  John Woodside will be coming in June to give a 

talk about the Habner Family and pu6ng together a book of his research.  Also Lisa  Mansell will be back 

with some fun paper cra4 -  scrapbook / cardmaking workshops.  

Our calendar is filling up, so keep an eye on our website and Facebook for up to date informa#on. 

World War One Soldier Research 


